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	Action

	1.
	Apologies
	

	
	John Buckley (JB)

John Earley (JE) 

John Weeks (JW)

Eve Miller (EMi) 

Diana Wilkinson (DW) 


	

	2.
	Minutes of last meeting
	

	
	The minutes were agreed and signed by the Chairman as a true record of the meeting held on 24th April 2018.
	

	3.
	Matters Arising
	

	
	None
	

	4.
	Carers Event
	

	
	GM, JS and Lisa Neal (Carers Lead) met to discuss holding a Carers Event in the Spring.
The event will be held at a venue in Sherston during the afternoon, with tea.  We discussed having a number of “stalls” for carers to gather information of interest to them which may include:

· Help with form filling (GM)

· Alzheimers Society

· Wiltshire Farm Foods – samples?

· Ellen Blacker – advice on what is available

· HCA from Tolsey to attend


	

	5.
	Over the Counter Medicine
	

	
	There is new national guidance, set out by NHS England, on the prescribing of medicines that are available over the counter.  They have specified 35 minor, short-term health conditions that patients should buy medication for rather than obtaining prescriptions from their GP.  LH gave an overview of this and some people may be surprised by the things that were prescribed, such as sunscreen or dandruff treatments.  Patients are advised to seek advice in the first instance from a pharmacy.  Many medicines can be obtained from the high street or supermarkets much more cheaply than the cost to the NHS for prescribing them.  Advice on minor ailments that are suitable for self-treatment is available from:
Patient:  www.patient.co.uk
NHS Choices: www.nhs.uk
Self Care Forum:  www.selfcareforum.org
There is a useful leaflet available from the Dispensary on request.


	

	6.
	Phlebotomy
	

	
	JS discussed the phlebotomy service at the surgery.  The surgery employs a phlebotomist, Jessica, to carry out all blood tests.  This is all Jessica does, and she is very experienced and very good at it.  Many patients have complimented her on her skills.  However, there are a number of patients who still insist on seeing Sally, our HCA, to have their blood taken.  Unfortunately, this is not a sustainable situation as we have to manage our resources in the most efficient way possible which means Sally is busy doing a wide variety of other work while Jessica takes blood.

	

	7.
	AOB
	

	
	The meeting commented on how well liked our new doctor, Lorraine Jeffery is.  Lorraine has now been with us for quite a while as she was doing regular locum work before becoming a salaried doctor here.  She has proved to be a very popular addition to the team.

	

	9.
	Next meeting
	

	
	24th October 2018  - Dr Simon Watkins
	

	
	
	


Minutes accepted as true record of meeting:

Signed ……………………………………    
Date ………………………….


